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IMPORTANT - HURRICANE PREPAREDNESS INFORMATION 
 
 
September 6, 2017 
 
Dear CCHRA Residents, 
 

As you are aware the Charleston County area may impacted by 
Hurricane Irma and a state of emergency has been declared for the state of 
South Carolina. To assist you in preparedness, we are providing a Fact 
Sheet on What You Need To Do To Prepare For a Hurricane.   Please 
apply to your individual situations for your families accordingly. We hope 
that the Charleston area experiences minimal impact from the storm.  
However, we strongly advise you to prepare now and provide yourselves 
time to plan to evacuate if necessary.  Please contact any family and/or 
friends that can assist you with evacuation now in case to you need to.  We 
must advise you that if an evacuation is ordered and you do not evacuate, 
the response time by CCHRA and public safety officials may be greatly 
delayed. CCHRA may not be able to address damages to our buildings and 
units for several days. Public safety officials may not be able to provide you 
with immediate assistance.  

Notices will be posted for shelters that are available in the local area. 
Please remain updated through our local media sources on the status of 
the impending storm.  We hope that you take any evacuation orders 
seriously as the nature of this storm is significant. We want you and your 
families to remain safe and free from injury.  

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions, 

our Management and Maintenance Staff are here to assist you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Maddox-Evans, CEO  


